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Memorandum 

Date: February 10, 2022 

To: All Reviewing Agencies 

From: Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re: SCH # 2022010297 

Lucia Park 

The Lead Agency has extended the review period for the above referenced project to 

March 10, 2022 to accommodate the review process. Refer to the attachments NOA-NOI 

for Lucia Park Extension to March 10, 2022 for more details. All other project 

information remains the same. 



 
 
 
 
 
February 9, 2022 
 
 
Re: Extension of CEQA Review Period for the Sustainable Communities 

Environmental Assessment – Lucia Park Project (Case Nos. PDR 2119308, 
PDA1806045) 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The City of Glendale, as the Lead Agency, is extending review period for the above 
project to March 10, 2022. This extension is to allow the public additional time to review 
the SCEA along with supporting documents.   
 
If there are any questions, please contact me directly at 818-937-8154 or 
vzemaitaitis@glendaleca.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Vilia Zemaitaitis, AICP 
Principal Planner 
 
 
cc: File 
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